Fresno Estate Planning Council Members –

We are quickly approaching our first meeting of the year, which will be on Tuesday, September 12, 2017 at Fort Washington Country Club. Included is the meeting announcement and we encourage you to RSVP soon as this will be a great evening you won't want to miss. Our speaker will be Ashley Swearingen, President and CEO of the Central Valley Community Foundation. In addition, we will be joined for the evening by members of the Tulare-Kings Counties Estate Planning Council.

Our apologizes to the CPA's, as our September meeting date was not intended to complicate your September 15th tax deadline, but hopefully you will be able to take a break and come enjoy our first meeting of the year!

We are in the process of finalizing our activities for the 2017/18 year, so please watch for a complete calendar of events that we will be sending out soon.

Also attached is the 2017/18 membership renewal notice, so if you have not already done so, please pay your dues by September 15th.

Please enjoy the rest of your summer and have a great holiday weekend!

Jeff Markarian, President

Fresno Estate Planning Council